
Graduate Women NSW  GW-NSW 

Central West Branch 

Cowra–Canowindra HSC Scholarship  

 
 
The Graduate Women NSW Central West Branch supports the education of women and girls 
throughout the world and especially in our local area.  
 
The aim of this annual scholarship, valued at $2000, is to assist a female student who lives and 
attends school in the Cowra–Canowindra area and has been accepted for university.   
 
The Cowra–Canowindra HSC Scholarship is financed entirely from funds raised from our Central 
West group functions, newsletters and donations.   
 
Interested students are invited to submit a CV and a letter of application to: 

 

Att: HSC Scholarship Coordinator 

Email: gwcwhsc@gmail.com  
 

Closing date 15th January 2021   
 
The CV should include 
 

• academic achievements 
• school involvement e.g. leadership roles 
• community involvement e.g. Voluntary or paid 
• other achievements, e.g. sport, music or dance, part time or volunteer work after school 

hours 
• your residential postal address, email and contact telephone number. 

 
The covering letter could tell us 
 

• why the scholarship is important to you 
• your immediate study plans 
• your long term goals , ambition and motivation 
• challenges you have had to deal with 
• your availability to attend an interview last week January.   
 

Supporting Documents 
 

• Copies of ATAR and acceptance to tertiary institution ( deferment of  attendance for 12 
months permissible) 

• Information about any other grant or scholarship you have been offered for the coming 
year 

• A letter of support from your school Principal or Year Adviser. 

 
____________________________________ 
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